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Mars Twix Bites Recalled for Undeclared Egg and Peanut Allergens 
 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Mars Chocolate North America has issued a recall for Twix 
Unwrapped Bites in a 7 oz. stand up pouch because some of the product may contain 
egg and peanuts, known allergens, not listed on the ingredient label. People who have 
an allergy or have a severe sensitivity to peanuts or egg run the risk of a serious or 
life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product. 
 
The recalled product has an expiration date of 03/2015 stamped on the back of 
the package. 
 
Product Size Code Date Expiration Date 
Twix Unwrapped Bites 7 oz. 421BA4GA60 03/2015 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or reactions have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 
 
Consumers with questions or concerns should contact the company at 1-800-
551-0907 seven days per week, 8:30 am to 5:00 pm EST. 
 
For more information on this recall, visit:  
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm413087.htm  
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
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